
 

 

 

 

  In Lilac class we have had a lovely 

start to the new term. 

  During our PE sessions we have been 

exploring all the different ways that 

we can move – running, climbing, 

rolling and lots more. 

  In Science we have been looking at 

magnetic toys and shapes, mixing and 

pouring and light and dark – we 

especially like the light up toys in the 

dark tent! 

  We are very lucky this term to have 

Ian for music therapy. He brings with 

him lots of instruments for us to play 

and new songs to learn.  

This term we also have children from 

Gilbert Scott coming to visit us every 

Thursday afternoon – it’s great to 

have new friends to play with and 

share our toys with. 

 Lilac class. 

   

 

 

 

   


